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Williston Regional Child Support Office moving to new location 
 
BISMARCK, N.D. – The North Dakota Department of Human Services’ Williston Regional Child 

Support Enforcement Office is moving to the lower level of the US Bank Building, 202 Main 

Street, Williston, during the first week of March.   

 

Child Support Enforcement Division Director Mike Schwindt said the office relocation will 

temporarily interrupt some services.  The current court house location will close to walk-in 

business March 3-5 as work stations and office equipment are moved.  During the move, 

customers can receive service by calling 1-800-231-4255. 

 

The regional child support enforcement unit will open March 6 at the new location. Customer 

parking is located on the east side of the building.  Telephone and fax numbers will remain the 

same. Customers can phone the office at 701-774-7940 or send a fax to 701-774-4332. 

 

The Williston Regional Child Support Enforcement Unit employs 7 people.  They establish and 

enforce child support and medical support obligations, establish paternity, and conduct reviews 

and modifications of court orders.  

 

For information about child support enforcement services, visit www.childsupportnd.com. 
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